
18 February 2008

To whom it may concern,

Del Valle Fine Arts engaged Sotto Voce to perform in a concert as part of our regular season.  I personally 
acted as the artist liason for Sotto Voce and was very pleasantly impressed with the professionalism of the 
group.  Not only did the quartet perform at the highest level of virtuosity, but they also were extremely 
easy to work with.

Del Valle Fine Arts works with local schools to present assemblies featuring musicians who can educate 
the children regarding classical music and develop an interest among the children in listening to music. 
Sotto Voce performed in two schools and did a great job of engaging students and both educating and 
entertaining them.  The quartet was prompt in arriving, thorough in setting up and excellent in their 
performance.

The concert that Sotto Voce performed was extremely well done.  The musicianship was first rate and the 
program was well done.  Everyone in attendance was entertained and impressed by the quality of the four 
euphonium/tuba virtuosos.  There was something on the program for every musical taste.  If given the 
opportunity, Del Valle Fine Arts will be happy to bring Sotto Voce back to Livermore, CA again.

Best regards,

Eric Horning

Eric Horning
President
Del Valle Fine Arts
Livermore, CA 94550


